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Wayne Dalton® Garage Doors To Be Sold at Lowe’s Stores Nationwide 
Select garage door models to be available for purchase and professional installation through 

Lowe’s Home Services  
 
December 1, 2020 - Wayne Dalton, a leading manufacturer of residential and commercial door 

solutions, has partnered with Lowe’s Home Improvement stores to sell select models of the 

brand’s garage doors through the home improvement retailer’s locations nationwide. Starting in 

October, select models will be available through the Lowe’s Home Services program for 

professional installation by local, independent Wayne Dalton dealers. 

“Homeowners who already turn to Lowe’s for top-quality products will now have a new 

option for dramatically enhancing the curb appeal of their homes with a new Wayne Dalton 

garage door,” said Daniel Christian, Vice President of Marketing at Wayne Dalton. “For more 

than 65 years, homeowners have chosen Wayne Dalton® garage doors for their style, 

performance, durability and safety features. Being available at Lowe’s adds convenience to that 

list.” 

Initially, Lowe’s will offer select Wayne Dalton Classic and Steel Carriage House Steel 

doors. Future phases of this partnership will provide customers the ability to purchase additional 

Wayne Dalton models at Lowe’s stores. 

# # # 

About Wayne Dalton 
Wayne Dalton, a division of Overhead Door Corporation, is a world-class designer and 
manufacturer of residential and commercial garage doors. Wayne Dalton is known as a proactive 
business partner for its dealers, providing a wide breadth of innovative, easy-to-install products 
and smart sales tools to help grow their business. For consumers, Wayne Dalton simplifies the 
purchase process by providing a full range of doors and styles through conveniently located 
dealers. For more information, visit wayne-dalton.com. 


